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Mission Statement 

Southern Oregon Head Start prepares all children 

and their families for success in school and throughout life. 

April 24 —Monday  

• 8:45-12:30 Hold for Cook/Cook Assistant Interviews, Library  

• 12:00-2:00 Listo Prep, Blue Building Conf. Rm.  

April 25 —Tuesday  

• 10:00-11:00 CPR, Blue Building Conf. Rm.  

• 10:00-11:00 Hold for Early Childhood Home Visitor Interviews, 

Library  

• 1:00-3:00 Leadership Team Meeting, Blue Building Conf. Rm.  

April 26 —Wednesday  

• 9:00-10:00 New SM Cohort, Virtual  

• 12:00-3:30 Listo Prep, Blue Building Conf. Rm.  

• 1:00-3:00 Hold for Education Interviews, Library  

April 27 —Thursday 

• 8:30-9:30 Health Dept. Meeting, Library  

• 10:00-4:00 Area Assistants Meeting, Blue Building Conf. Rm.  

• 11:00-1:00 Area Staffing RR/EHS-GP 

• 1:30-3:30 Area Staffings IV/EHS-CJ 

April 28 —Friday 

• 8:00-10:00 Center Meeting: Center A  

• 11:00-1:00 Center Meeting: Center B 

• 1:30-3:00 SOCFC Safety Committee Meeting, Blue Building 

Conf. Rm.  

Weekly Memo Submissions 

Please send your PDFs, jpegs, and text to  

add your name here 

by Wednesdays @ 12 pm. 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2) Tree Planting  

3) Kudos! 

 

4) Rogue Food Unites 

Farmers Market 

 

Weekly Memo Submission 

Please send your PDF’s, jpegs, and text to  

Angie Salazar- 

asalazar@socfc.org 

By Thursday @ 12 p.m.  
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For Ashland one of our kiddo’s family came to 
help plant a hibiscus tree in our playground    

area, our kids enjoyed helping dig the dirt and 
watch it being planted!  

Submitted by: Gabrielle Becraft 
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West Medford would love to send a HUGE thank you to the maintenance 
team who fit in a much needed paint job to the staff office.  

They removed old pelmets and trimmed in white to give space an airy, 
sunny feel. 

Thank you wonderful Maintenance crew!! 

Submitted by: Lynda Beamish-White 
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